
 

 

Topic Notes 

 

Welcome & Introductions 

 

In the absence of Mr. Redman, Principal Bravo welcomed everyone to 

the SAC Meeting and called the meeting to order at 5:30 p.m.  

Ms. Bravo introduced Tom Bush who is standing in for Josh Colvin this 

evening. 

  

Present:  

Sara Bravo, Principal 

Albert Buckner, Assistant Principal 

Don Redman, SAC Chairperson 

Alison Kearley, Community Member 

Daniel Reed, Teacher 

Donald Lauro, Parent 

Vasco Eagle, Parent 

 

Absence Excused:                           Absence Unexcused: 

Linda Dyke, Parent                         Kevin Douglas, Community member 

Jennifer Hammock, Parent             Veronica Funes, Parent  

Nathan Hammock, Student            Yaguob Elmahi, Parent 

Josh Colvin, Community Member 

 

Guests: 

Tom Bush, ECC Member 

Ashley Radford, School Counselor 

Teri Stone Rash, Parent 

Antoya Shuler, School Counselor 
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¶ Englewood Goes to College Week 

¶ Financial Aid Night 

¶ Student Activity Fair with various colleges, universities 

and branches of the military participating.  

¶ BIMAS Survey given to students in December (Measures 

social, emotional, and behavioral functioning in children 

and helps to identify students needing further assessment 

and progress monitoring). 

 

Ms. Bravo asked Ms. Radford how many students she saw as a 

result of the survey. Ms. Radford said 20-30 students were seen.  

Mr. Lauro asked are the results seen as serious.  

 

Ms. Radford said the results are serious.  The numbers are 

increasing for students at risk and social media plays a part in the 

increase.  

 

After Ms. Radford spoke Teri Stone Rash asked about student 

fights and the fact that the Staff at Southside Middle School are 

telling parents not to let their children go to Englewood High 

School because of the fights.  
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Mr. Lauro asked if the demographics of the fighters have been 

looked at? Ms. Bravo said most have been from matriarchial 

families. 

 

Tom Bush mentioned being proactive to stop things from 

happening and he said training is available on this topic. He 

further said having boots on the ground is important. 

 

Ms. Bravo mentioned the conflict resolution being taught in 10th 

grade classes. Having experts come out and work with the faculty 

and mentoring of the 15-20 girls ( she commented the number is 

increasing) Paring them with an adult regardless of job title.  

 

Mr. Eagle asked if the Social Media was being monitored? Alison 

stated that is against the law. Alison also mentioned that conflict 

resolution is not her specialty but she has worked with anger 

management and is willing to do what she can to help.  

  

Tom Bush asked are there any programs that target these 

students as freshmen: 

 

Ms. Bravo mentioned the Gear Up Progam.  Mr. Reed said Gear 

Up may be the only life skills training that some of the students 

have been exposed to.  



 

 

 

 

 

 


